Alamance Artisans
November 21, 2023
Minutes

Jean Kaplan called the meeting to order. 

Anita Vigorito reported from the 2023 Extravaganza Survey. Holding the event at The Inn at Elon was deemed a success. Participants do not see the need for a preview show. Less than half of the artists said they would participate next year. Only one artist said they would serve on the Steering Committee.

Jean reported that the online membership application is working. 

Board elections will be held in January. Returning members are Anita Vigorito, Dottie Blanchard, Sean Leahy, and Deb Ussery. Members who have agreed to serve next year are Deb Barnett, Gia Woods, Donna Vitucci, and Terry Cott. 

Those present agreed to holding the February meeting at Alamance Arts on Sunday, February 25, at 2:00 pm.

Jean passed around a sign-up sheet for those present to volunteer for committees or tasks.

Respectfully submitted,
Anita Vigorito

